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December 18, 2012 BPC #12-0487

The Honorable Antonio Villaraigosa
Mayor, City of Los Angeles
City Hall, Room 303
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Attention Mandy Morales

Dear Honorable Mayor:

RE: DONATION OF AN OFF-ROAD TRAILER, VALUED AT $22,824.50, FROM THE
LOS ANGELES POLICE FOUNDATION, FOR THE BENEFIT OF VALLEY TRAFFIC
DIVISION

At the regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners held Tuesday, December 18, 2012, the
Board APPROVED the Department's report relative to the above matter.

The Board requests, subject to your approval, that this matter be forwarded to City Council for their
approval.

Respectfully,

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

·-rj/(J,A/iA..;.~L<.h/rJ
MARIA SILVA
Commission Executive Assistant
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POLlCE COMMISSION

FROM: Chief of Police

TO: The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners

SUBJECT: APPRO VAL OF NON-MONETARY DONATION

RECOMMENDED ACTION

I. That the Board of Police Commissioners APPROVE the Department's Report and
TRANSMIT to the Mayor and City Council for ACCEPTANCE the solicited non-
monetary donation of an off-road trailer for Valley Traffic Division's Off Road Unit
valued at $22,824.50.

DONOR INFORMATION:

Los Angeles Police Foundation (#226-12)
Mrs. Cecilia Glassman, Executive Director
515 South Flower Street, Suite 1680
Los Angeles, California 90071
(213) 489-4636

DISCUSSION

Off-road trailer

AMOUNTN ALUE:

$22,824.50

The donation will be utilized by the Off Road Unit, which provides enforcement in the
mountains throughout the City of Los Angeles. The trailer is a custom 8.5 feet by 22 feet Special
Operations tag-a-long from TPD Trailers Incorporated.

On November 20, 2012, Director of Transportation, Vartan Yegiyan, agreed to add the trailer to
the Los Angeles Police Department's fleet. No expressed or implied commitments or promises
were made to the donor or representatives of the donor. The donor will not receive any
preferential treatment, endorsement, or recommendation; and the donor is not allowed the use of
any Los Angeles Police Department patents.

Administrative Services Bureau has reviewed the donation and determined that it has been
submitted in accordance with Section 5.467 et seq. of the Los Angeles Administrative Code,
which provides for the receipt and acceptance of donations to the Los Angeles Police
Department.
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If you have any questions, please contact Management Analyst Antoinette Vasquez, Valley
Traffic Division, at (8 18) 644-8030.

Respectfully, ,

BOARD OF
POLICE Cq1f\MISSIONERS
Approvedl.J2@.1J>,j'(:!.1 / f; ){)I.?'-

Secretary;!u/Vl-U'J i.&.(.v7'---CHARLIE BECK
Chief of Police


